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July 12, 2021 
 
       Via USPS and email to tmarie1973@outlook.com 
 
Ron Brown 
RIP Current Restaurant & Bar LLC 
3310 Bayside Court 
La Crosse WI  54601 
 
Mr. Brown, 
 
This letter is to notify you that the Conditional Use Permit allowing permission to apply for a 
Combination “Class B” Beer & Liquor License at 200 Pearl Street was approved by the Common 
Council on July 8, 2021.  Be advised that applications must be submitted within 60 days or the 
permission becomes null and void for the remainder of the license year. 
 
It is a two-step process for the Combination license because there is a quote on this license type.  I 
believe Vicky may have prepared the paperwork but the applications could not be filed until the 
Conditional Use Permit was approved.  Applications are due July 28th for August Council. 
 
Until a Combination “Class B” License could be secured, applications were submitted and approved 
for a Class “B” Beer License and “Class C” Wine License allowing sales, service and consumption 
of beer and wine only (no liquor). 
 
There are currently holds on the Class “B” Beer and “Class C” Wine licenses.  There is a hold by 
County Health and a hold until a new agent is assigned.  License clerk Katye Sargent spoke to your 
new manager who is from Minnesota.  There is a residency requirement for agents and to be 
eligible, the person must live in the State of Wisconsin and within 25 miles of the City of La Crosse.  
Katye sent new paperwork with him. 
 
Until the holds are cleared, we cannot issue the license.  There should be no sales, service or 
consumption of alcohol until the license is issued. 
 
Please contact me if you have further questions.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC 
City Clerk 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
608-789-7555 
 


